
Woodland Grange Primary School  
Beaufort Way, Oadby, Leicestershire LE2 4TY 

Telephone: 0116 2720401 
office@woodlandgrange.leics.sch.uk 

www.woodlandwideweb.org.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs H Brown 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers  

Today is Safer Internet Day 2023. This year’s theme is ‘Together for a better internet’. 

Families play a crucial role in empowering and supporting children and young people to 

use technology in a responsible and respectful way. Your influence and guidance has a 

significant and long lasting impact on their safety and wellbeing.  

We have attached a special Safer Internet Day newsletter (from Knowlsey CLC) with links 

to further information and help.   

We also have many links on our e-safety webpage (found on the school website). You can 

access the page here. We have now added the presentation from our recent parent’s 

session.  

There is a parent’s section on the UK Safer Internet Centre website as well. They oversee 

the UK involvement in Safer Internet Day (which has become a global event). To visit the 

UKSIC website click here. You can find the section under ‘Guides and resources’.  

We hope you find the information useful. Please remember to talk to your child about their 

online World. Be supportive (especially if they make a wrong turn) and lead by example. 

As adults, our online behaviour should mirror that of our children’s.  

  

Many thanks  

Mr Parker  
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